
 

 

Bob Smith Toyota 
3333 Foothill Blvd, La Crescenta 

Saturday September 16th     10:00am-4:00pm rain or shine 

Who: Parents and children of all ages are invited to this event.  The Keeping Kids Safe Project 

is one of the top child safety programs in the country and is being joined by great local 

organizations.  All activities including fingerprinting are FREE.  Even if you have had your 

child fingerprinted in the past it is always good practice to get an updated record every few 

years. 

 

Why: Many Children are reported missing in the US each year.  Some are found within minutes 

or hours.  Law enforcement officials all agree that time is critical in the recovery of a missing 

child.  One major source of wasted time is in the gathering of resources, fingerprints, statistical 

information and photographs.  This can be avoided by providing a pre-made record to the 

authorities. 

 

What: This Keeping Kids Safe Project community health and safety fair will be providing FBI 

quality digital fingerprint records for children.  The digital scanners capture high quality 

fingerprint images that are printed on a record and then provided to parents for safe-keeping.  The 

only record is sent directly home – no personal information is shared or kept.  In the case of an 

emergency, parents are able to turn this over to authorities anywhere in the world to instantly aid 

in the investigation, saving crucial time and resources.  
 
 

For more information visit KeepingKidsSafeProject.com or connect with our local contact, Brett Nolan at Bob Smith Toyota at 

818.248.9363. Find this event on Facebook on Keeping Kids Safe Project National Tour. 

Para una version en espanol de este evento importante porfavor visita: 

Միջոցառման հայտարարությանը հայերեն տարբերակով ծանոթանալու համար, խնդրում եմ այցելեք հետևյալ հղմամբ: 

www.KeepingKidsSafeProject.com/translation.html 

 

Free community and family safety fair 

at 

http://www.keepingkidssafeproject.com/translation.html

